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Thank you to everyone who attended the Gusford Sports Days this week. We were overjoyed with the 
level of support shown by the families and friends who attended and can't thank you enough for taking 
the time to celebrate sport with the children. It is always a joy to see the Gusford pupils taking part in 
multiple sports throughout the week and we are incredibly proud to see them giving it their all. Well 

done and thank you once again. 

 
 

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen as 
star of the week! 

 
Nursery:  

Reception: Jessica and Akeil 
Year 1: Imogen, Archie and Kayden 

Year 2: Oscar, Jace and Noah P 
Year 3: To be celebrated next week 

Year 4: Sophia, Insha and Logan 
Year 5: Ethan, Isla and Hollie 

Year 6: Leighla, Lewis and Riley O’D 
 

Butterflies and Shakespeare class won this week’s class 
attendance – winning gold tickets for everyone in their class! 

 

 

 
 

We are pleased to announce that we 
will be hosting football camps for two 
weeks during the summer holidays at 

Chantry Academy and we would love to 
invite the children from Gusford. 

 
The camp will take place from 7th – 

11th and 21st – 25th August with each 
day running from 10:00 – 15:00. The 

camp is available to all children in 
school years 1-6 and is open to children 

of all footballing abilities. 
 

Log in and sign up here - ITFC 
Foundation Camps 
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Thank you so much for all 
your support last week – it 
was fabulous to see all the 

children in their PJs 
supporting such a 
worthwhile cause - 

Children with Cancer UK. 
We raised an amazing 

£390.65 

https://www.participant.co.uk/itfcfoundation/event/summerchantry23
https://www.participant.co.uk/itfcfoundation/event/summerchantry23
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Meet the teacher – Tuesday 11th July 3.30pm - 5.30pm 
 

We are pleased to announce we are hosting a 'Meet the 
teacher' event on Tuesday 11th July. This is an opportunity 

for you to meet your child’s new class teacher and to 
become familiar with where their new classroom is ready 

for September. This will take place in your child’s new 
classroom between 3.30pm and 5.30pm. Please arrive via 

the school office. 
 

There will also be a rail of second-hand uniform for sale in 
the reception area for a donation to Friends of Gusford. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen Menu – next week we will be on week 3 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Year 3 Matilda Dress up Day – New Date – 
Wednesday 19th July 

 

 
 

Year 3 are currently reading Matilda as part of 
this we have invited children to dress up as a 
character from the book – we look forward to 

meeting Miss Trunchbull, Matilda, Bruce 
Bogtrotter, FBI Agent Bob or Harry Wormwood!  

 

 
 

 
Monday 10th July – Year 5 and 6 Troy Story Show 2pm 

Wednesday 12th July – Year 5 and 6 Troy Story Show 6pm 
 

Tuesday 11th July – Meet your child’s new teacher  
3.30pm – 5.30pm (A chance to meet your child’s teacher 

for September) 
 

Wednesday 12th July – Reception trip to Colchester Zoo 
 

Thursday 13th July – Year 2 Trip to Southwold 
 

Friday 14th July – Year 3 and 4 – The Big Sing 
(Performance – details to follow) 

 
Wednesday 19th July – Year 1 Trip to Jimmys Farm 

 
Tuesday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers assembly 2pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers BBQ  
 

Thursday 20th July – Last day of term 
 

We return to school on Wednesday 6th September 
 

Tuesday 26th September – Flu Vaccinations 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Absence Reporting 

 
If your child is going to be absent this can easily 

be reported by either calling the school on 
01473 682148 selecting option 1 and leaving a 

message, or by using the ParentMail app. 

 


